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Holt County Missouri reports sixth COVID-19 case
(KLZA)--The Holt County, Missouri Health Department has confirmed a sixth
case of COVID-19 within the County. 

The patient is a female between 30 and 40 years of age who is isolated in a private
residence.

Those with close contacts to the person have been contacted.  

The Holt County Health Department continues to recommend maintaining social
distancing  in public settings, staying home when you are sick, proper hand
washing and cleaning frequently touched surfaces. If you are unable to maintain a
six-foot distance from others, wearing a face covering is also recommended.
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